




from $44.49M this time last year. $27.88M of unrestricted cash was invested 
in treasuries and CDs. The health department pension liability was $61 M. 

• Marketing and Branding: Kevin Hall said he met with Coreise Johnson as she
prepared for her presentation and discussed how her work connects directly
with our strategic priorities. He noted she has dozens of stories about the work
of her and her team in the community. Last week was the highest single week
of flu cases this season with over 600 lab-confirmed cases reported. We
recommend everyone receive flu shots, wear masks, and stay home when sick.
The Dr. Rice C. Leach Public Health Hero award will be selected soon, with
the award to be announced in April. Ors. Feld, Riley, and Touchan volunteered
to serve on the selection committee. The 2025 Diabetes Expo will operate
from 9:00 a.m. to noon on April 6. Mr. Hall said this will be the last year we
have "covid money" to support the expo. He encouraged all to help us get the
word out about the expo. Dr. Gomez thanked Dr. Davis and Mr. Hall for the
messages we've been sharing with the media and the community.

• Nominating and Bylaws: No report .
• Policy and Protocol: No report .
• Program Outcomes and Evaluation: No Report .
• Ad Hoc Search: Mr. Jabbour reported candidates are being interviewed and

that we a number of great candidates.

Public Comment • Mr. Jabbour opened the floor for public comments. None were received.

• Mr. Jabbour requested a motion to adjourn. Dr. Jackson made a motion to
Adjournment adjourn. Dr. Hood seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously. The

meeting adjourned at 7:22 p.m.

----

Steve Davis, Interim Secretary 
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